
 

Located at:  

 

54 Kimberling Blvd 

Mailing Address:  

POB 461  

Kimberling City, MO   65686 

Website: 

http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/ 

R.W.B. John Pace,  

Worshipful Master 

POB 275 

Kimberling City, MO  65686 

Email: 

tophat1943@hotmail.com 

(417)-850-4480 (C) 

(417)-739-6078 (H) 

 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins, 

Secretary 

118 Spinnaker Lane 

Kimberling City, MO  65686 

Email: barryjkc@gmail.com 

Phone: (417)-294-7815 

 

 

Lodges in 43 District 
Meeting Nights 

Billings       2nd Tue. 7:00 PM 

Branson     1st & 3rd Mon. 7:00 PM 

Forsyth     2nd Thur. 7:00 PM 

Friend       1st Tue. 7:30 PM 

Galena       1st Thurs. 7:00 PM 

Sparta Friday before full Moon 

 

From the Secretary 
 

Brethren, 2017 dues are due and 

payable on or before January 1st, 

2017.  By now you have received 

two notices.  If you haven’t sent 

your dues in, please send them in 

today.   

If you have moved or have a new 

email address, please let me 

know.  It is important that I 

know your current contact 

information so I can update the 

Grand Lodge Database.  

If anyone knows of a brother 

that is sick and not feeling well, 

please let me know and I will 

send a get-well card.  I know this 

time of year there are a lot of 

colds, flu, and everything else 

going around.  

 

March is going to be a busy 

month.  Please check the, “Dates 

to Remember” section of this 

trestle board, for the things 

that are going on in your lodge 

and in the district.  Come out and 

participate and I know you will 

enjoy the fellowship. 

 

Brother Harvey Chiles resigned 

the position of Junior Warden.  

According to the Constitution 

and By-Laws the Lodge is 

required elect a new Junior 

Warden at the first stated 

communication more than 10 days 

after the vacancy appears and 

notice has been given to 

residence members.  

 

 

 

 

 

Please be advised this is the 

notice that we will elect a Junior 

Warden on March 14th, 2017 at 

that stated meeting. 

 

Respectfully and Fraternally 

RWB Barry Jenkins - Secretary 
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Installed Officers of 

Table Rock Lodge 

#680 for 2016-2017  
   

R.W.B. John Pace W.M. 

W.B. Fred Ybarra, S.W. 

J.W. - Open 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins, 

Secretary 

W.B. Greg Yoder, Treasurer 

R.W.B. Tony Root, Chaplain 

Marshal - 

Bro. Harry Mackey, S.D. 

Bro. Loren Oden, J.D. 

Bro. Chuck Wubenhorst, 

S.S. 

Bro. Jerry Sullivan, J.S. 

W.B. Don Schwenn, Tiler 

http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/
mailto:tophat1943@hotmail.com
mailto:barryjkc@gmail.com


From the East: 
Brother, 
 

As March rolls in, it's time to move 

the clocks forward an hour and that 

happens on Sunday, March 12th...the 

day of the Lodge's Sunday 

breakfast. Be looking forward to 

seeing you at the Lodge on the 

12th..a little tired but at least there. 

If you haven't helped with the 

Sunday breakfast for awhile we are 

always looking for help to either 

help set-up, cook and especially 

cleaning up after breakfast. 
 

Degree work Tuesday, March 

7th...Bro. Patrick A. Lambert, EA will 

be passed to the Degree of 

Fellowcraft. We will also be doing a 

courtesy 2nd Degree for Galena 

Lodge #515. Eat at 6:00 pm with 

Lodge opening at 7:00 pm. If you 

haven't been to a Lodge meeting 

lately, we would welcome your 

attendance. We will also be passing 

and raising Bro. Aaron D. Bible, later 

this month while he is home for 

spring break. 
 

Saturday, March 11th "Cave Lodge" 

Branson, Table Rock Lodge #680 will 

be preparing breakfast at Branson 

Lodge #587. Breakfast starts at 

8:00 am and Lodge opens at 10:00 

am. The Oklahoma Masonic Indian 

Degree Team will be conferring a 

3rd Degree.  
 

Scottish Rite Reunion, Friday & 

Saturday, March  17th & 18th, 

Joplin. Several Degrees will be 

portrayed each day, starting at 8:00 

am and usually concludes at 6:00 pm. 

Breakfast will be served starting at 

6:30 am each day. Table Rock Lodge 

#680 helps support the printing of 

the Reunion booklet each year. The 

Spring Reunion is named after Ill. 

Brother Lon G. Orr, who served 

as Secretary of the Valley of Joplin 

for several years before suffering a 

stroke in the early 90's. 
 

RWB Chris V. McLemore, IV, 

Regional Grand Lecturer will be 

holding a Regional School of 

Instruction, Thursday, March 23, 

2017...eat at 6:00 pm...School opens 

at 7:00 pm.  

 

Received word that Bro. Don 

Drygalski, laid down his working 

tools, January 28, 2017. Prayers to 

Jean and family.  
 

Brother, keep all who are sick in your 

prayers. Prayers to the American 

Military as they defend our nation 

from evil around the world. 
 

We still meet on the 2nd & 4th 

Tuesday's with a meal on the 4th 

Tuesday. We have been in talks with 

the Eastern Star to provide a meal 

for the second monthly meeting. At 

our Executive Board meeting, which 

will be held Thursday, March 9th, it 

will be discussed in depth... 

 
RWB John A. Pace, WM 

Table Rock Lodge #680 

tophat1942@hotmail.com 

417-850-4480 (C) 

417-739-6078 (H) 

Pancakes and More: 

 

PANCAKES AND MORE 

 

SUNDAY, MARCH 12, 2017 

 

8:00 A.M. - NOON 

INVITE YOUR FAMILY, 

FRIENDS, AND NEIGHBORS 

FOR ALL YOU CAN EAT! 

Pancakes, scrambled eggs, bacon, 

sausage, hash browns, biscuits & 

gravy, juice, and coffee! 

Price $7.00 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

Please plan to help in preparing 

the food as well as serving. Extra 

special help is needed in the 

cleanup! Don’t let just a few do 

all the work. Come out and do 

your part.  

Table Rock Lodge #680 

March Dates to Remember: 
 

Mar. 7    2nd Degree  

Mar. 9 Executive Board 

Meeting 

Mar. 12   Pancake Breakfast 

  Time Change 

Mar. 14  Stated Meeting 

Mar. 21   2nd Degree 

Mar. 22 3rd Degree 

Mar. 28 Stated Meeting 

 

March – District and out of 

District Dates to Remember 
 

Mar. 2  Galena Stated 

meeting and 1st Degree 

Mar. 10  Setup work for 

Cave Lodge 

Mar. 11  Cave Lodge  

Mar. 17-18  Scottish Rite 

Reunion.  – We have two 

Brothers from our Lodge going. 

Mar. 23  Galena Lodge, 

R.G.L. RWB Chris McLemore, 

School of Instruction 

Mar. 31 D.D.G.L. Sparta 

March Birthdays 
Mar. 2  Zack Teasel 

Mar. 3  Daniel Smith 

  Ronald Fry, Sr. 

  Walter Dimmitt 

Mar. 6  Donald Nickell 

Mar. 8  Gary Williams 

Mar. 13  Fred Ybarra 

Mar. 23 Leonard Bisher 

  Steven Johnson 

Mar. 24 William Moore 

Mar. 28 Harry Mackey 

Mar. 29 Roy Woolstrum 

Mar. 30 Scott Meyer 

  Jim Adams 

Website 
Webmaster: W.B. Keith Oxby 

New website address is: 

http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/ 

If you have anything you would 

like to see on it, please email him 

at ozarkenglishman@gmail.com 

mailto:tophat1942@hotmail.com
http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/

